
 

 

 

 

 

 

                Monday 7th February 2022 

 

Upper school library – book donation 

 

Dear Cypress families, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that next half term our new 
Upper school library will be fitted. Please see the image here for 
an idea of how it will look. 

We are now in the process of purchasing books. We have a 
contribution to our book budget from the PTFA but do require 
additional fundraising. We have 2 opportunities for our friends 
and families to contribute to the library: 

1) Scholastic Book Fair starting on 3rd March where every book 
bought at the fair will buy us a book for the library (more 
information to follow). 

2) We have set up a wish list of diverse and inclusive books with a 
local book shop called This is Book Love. 

 

Every book bought from our This is Book Love wish list will have a 
bookplate inscribed with which family donated the book. We think 
this is a special way to mark the donations. The book plate will look like 
this, and is designed by one of our super talented parents:  

   

 
Please see how to purchase a donated book from This is Book 
Love on the next page. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

 

            
             
 

               How to purchase a book from This is Book Love to donate to 
Upper School library 

1. Visit your local online bookshop at www.thisisbooklove.com   
2. *Where possible, please shop on your desktop computer or laptop, if using a phone or iPad 

the instructions/layout below may vary slightly. Please call or email the bookshop with any 
problems.  

3. When you come to the main page, click on furthest right-hand tab at the top 
called "School Membership" and click on the drop down menu. 

4. Click on your school's personal membership club, right at the top which is called "Mae C 
Jemison"  

5. Type in your secret access password to browse the school's personal multicultural shop full 
of books curated by Cypress School and BookLove.  

6. Password is CYPRESSBOOKLOVE (ALL UPPERCASE) 
7. Shop! With every £100 spent, the school library receives a £10 gift voucher from 

BookLove 
8. The shop contains only one copy of each title. This is to ensure that the school library has as 

much variety as possible and avoids duplication. When shopping for the library, please only 
shop from this personal shop that has been created exclusively for Cypress!  

9. N.B. If you would like to make extra personal purchases for your home, please 
use the main shop where you will see more books available to purchase and 
please keep the transactions separate to avoid any confusion with delivery.  

10. After you have chosen your books for the library and are ready to pay at checkout, please 
choose the shipping/delivery option called ‘SE25 Free delivery’ in the drop down menu. 

11. At checkout write a note at this stage so we know who the gifts are from. For 
example: "From Stacy and Kwame in Year 6" or “From the Smith family”. 

12. Books will be collected from the shop and brought to the school and you will receive a text 
from the school to say ‘Thank you for your book donation’. 

       Please help us fill our new library with amazing multicultural books! 
 

Thank you! 
 
 
 

                                           
                                           

Mrs Carpenter       Mrs Parker  
                                         Head of School       English Lead  

 

http://www.thisisbooklove.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 


